
November 6, 2018 

 

Honorable Jose G. Perez 

Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 12TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #181108 

INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON 

WEST MAPLE STREET AND 

SOUTH 4TH STREET 

  

Dear Alderman Perez: 

 

This is in response to your request to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the accident data received 

from the Milwaukee Police Department revealed an increase in accidents at this intersection that 

would warrant the above-captioned control.  We therefore, in the interest of public safety, recommend 

the installation of the all-way stop control. 

  

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:lb 

 

c: Common Council 

 



November 6, 2018 

 

Honorable Jose G. Perez 

Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 12TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #181108 

INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON 

WEST MAPLE STREET AND 

SOUTH 5TH STREET 

  

Dear Alderman Perez: 

 

This is in response to your request to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the accident data received 

from the Milwaukee Police Department revealed an increase in accidents at this intersection that 

would warrant the above-captioned control.  We therefore, in the interest of public safety, recommend 

the installation of the all-way stop control. 

  

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:lb 

 

c: Common Council 

 



November 6, 2018 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 10TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #181108 

INSTALL NO TRUCKING 3 TONS OR OVER ON 

WEST ADLER STREET BETWEEN SOUTH 84TH STREET 

AND SOUTH 92ND STREET         

 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:lb 

 

c: Common Council 

 

 

 



November 6, 2018 

 

Honorable Khalif J. Rainey 

Alderman, 7th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  7TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #181108 

REMOVE MIDBLOCK CROSSING ON 

WEST HOPKINS STREET AT VACATED 

WEST VIENNA AVENUE 

          
Dear Alderman Rainey: 

 

In conjunction with the repaving of west Hopkins Street between North 27th Street and West 

Capitol Drive the above-captioned midblock crossing was eliminated, therefore the mid-block 

crossing legislation is no longer needed and we recommend its removal. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:lb 

 

c: Common Council 

 



November 6, 2018 

 

Honorable Terry L. Witkowski 

Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  13TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #181108 

INSTALL NO U-TURNS FROM 6:00 AM TO 8:00 AM 

AND 2:00 PM TO 4:00 PM MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY 

ON SOUTH 20TH STREET AT WEST HALSEY AVENUE 

FOR SOUTHBOUND TRAFFIC 

         

Dear Alderman Witkowski: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:lb 

 

c: Common Council 

 


